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Ottawa, 25th March, 1903.

Dear Sir :-

With further reference to your letter of

the 26th January last regarding the storye warehouse at

Regina belonging to this Department, I beg to inform you

that the Northwest Government has been informed that this

Department would be willing to hand over the warehouse to

them on condition that they will agree to carry out the in-

tention of the Department to remove it from its present

site.

As soon, therefore, as the Department is advised

of its removal from the land under lease from your Company,

the Department will be willing to surrender the lease as

desired.

Yours truly,

 est. Hausgericht.

of Indian Affairs.

C. Drinkwater, Esq.,

Assistant to the President of the C. P. R.,

Montreal, Que.
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